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Attachments: Atty General PRA Req 2019 06 24.pdf

Hi, Laura,
 
This is to confirm our telephone conversation regarding the attached request you made pursuant to
the Vermont Public Records Act (PRA). PRA requests concerning Vermont State Police records can be
made directly to the Vermont State Police. As I said, please feel free to give me a call if I can be of
further assistance.
 
Thank you,
Charity
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3737
 

mailto:Charity.Clark@vermont.gov
mailto:ljstiller@kaplanlawvt.com














